21 August 2008

Dr John Tamblyn

Chairman

Australian Energy Market Commission
PO Box A2449

Sydney South NSW 1235

submissions@aemc.gov.au
Dear Dr Tamblyn

Variation of Date of Publication of Transmission Network Prices

ENERGEX Limited (ENERGEX) welcomes the opportunity to respond to the
proposal submitted by Energy Ausiralia to amend the National Electricity
Rules (Rules) in relation to varying the publication date of transmission
network prices.

ENERGEX supports the Rule change proposal to require TNSPs to publish
transmission network prices by 15 March each year. ENERGEX agrees that
this change would streamline the annual price approval process and would
reflect the arrangements currently in place in Queensland between
ENERGEX and Powerlink.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this
matter.

Yours sincerely

o

Louise Dwyer
Group Mgr Regulatory Affairs

Reference 56-08

Enquiries

Louise Dwyer

Telephone

(07) 3407 4161

Facsimile

(07) 3407 4608

Email

louisedwyer
@energex.com.au

Corporate Office

150 Charlotte Street
Brisbane Qld 4000

GPO Box 1461

Brisbane Qld 4001
Telephone (07) 3407 4000
Facsimile (07) 3407 4609
wWwWw.energex.com.au

ENERGEX Limited
ABN 40 078 849 055



